BULLHEAD CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT KYB

“Committed to Qur Community”

PUBLIC NOTICE
MEETING CANCELLED

Bullhead City Fire Department
Bond Oversight Committee Meeting

This document shall serve as notice that the Bond Oversight Committee meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, November 5, 2019 has been cancelled. The next Bond committee meeting is
scheduled for Tuesday December 3, 2019,

Posted this 23rd day of October, 2019, by
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Paula Acker
Administrative Manager
Bullhead City Fire Department
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